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Friday 27th October 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trampolining workshop for everyone! 
 
I have exciting news to share!  On Wednesday 15th November and Thursday 16th November, 
every child will take part in a 30 minute trampolining workshop session in school.  ‘Bounce Beyond 
Leicester’ will be visiting us to deliver the sessions to each class across the school.  On the day, 
the children will need to come to school in their P.E. kit.  Your class teacher will be able to tell 
you nearer the time which day your child will take part. 
 
Not wanting to leave the adults out …. I have arranged for two adult sessions for you to take part in 
which will start at 2.45 p.m. on both days and last for 30 minutes. These will be on a first come 
first served basis – there are 30 places available for each session.  If you would like to take part, 
please arrive by 2.45 p.m. and enter the Large Hall via the fire exit near the office.  You will need to 
be wearing appropriate sports attire and trainers.  
 
I have taken part in one of the workshops already and it is great fun! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
K Clark 
P.E. Coordinator 
 
 

 
Trampolining Workshop – Reply Slip to be returned to the office by Friday 3rd November 

 
I would like to book a place for the trampolining workshop on: 
 

Wednesday 15th November    □ 
Thursday 16th November    □ 

 
 
Name:…………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/

